
 
 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation – Dedicated people creating transportation 
solutions through innovation and exceptional service. 

December 2022 PIM Handout 
US 51: I-39/90 to Spring Road 

Welcome to the public involvement meeting for the proposed improvements to US 51 
between I-39/90 to Spring Road. See Figure below for the project location in respect to the 
larger US 51 corridor. 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is currently in the design phase of 
these projects. The objective of this meeting is to provide you with updated information 
regarding the proposed improvements. After a brief presentation, the meeting will follow an 
open house format. 
 
The purpose of these projects is to provide a safe and efficient transportation system in the 
US 51 corridor to serve present and long-term travel demand while minimizing disturbance 
to the environment. This will be obtained by working to address existing safety conditions, 
accommodating travel demand, addressing existing pavement conditions, improving bicycle 
and pedestrian accommodations, and considering corridor preservation and long-term 
planning measures. 
 
Improvements include, but are not limited to: 

• Reconstruction of the 2-lane rural roadway 
• Adding right turn lanes at numerous intersections 
• Adding an EB passing lane between Washington Road and Tower Drive 
• Adding a bypass lane at Ramsey Road 
• Bike lanes through intersections and a paved shoulder 

 

 

Contact information: 
 
Cody Kammerzelt, P.E. 
WisDOT Project Manager 
(608) 243-5995 
cody.kammerzelt@dot.wi.gov 
 
Anthony Johnson 
WisDOT Project Leader 
(608) 246-3884 
anthonyr.johnson@dot.wi.gov 
 
SW Region 
2101 Wright Street 
Madison, WI 53704 
 

 
Project Website 

 

 
Project email sign up 
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